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Summer Term 1 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are already at the end of the first part of the summer term, it has been a short half that has flown by.
We know that the second half of summer term can be a busy one, with lots of dates for our diaries and the build up to transition for our older children to move on to Reception class. 

When we return after half term, we will keep those parents informed of planned transition dates. 
We are really encouraging the older children to be as independent as possible in readiness for their move to Lantic class, this may be with them being able to put their own coats on, putting shoes on, letting them try to dress themselves in the morning all helps them when they move on to their new class.

After half-term we are offering parent consultations to those parents that wish to have an informal chat about how their child is doing in pre-school and talk though any questions or concerns you may have about the transition to school. The dates and times are offered over June to try and offer mornings and afternoons close to pick up/drop off times for your convenience.   If there is not a date suitable, please do come and speak to a member of staff to arrange an alternative. 
The sign-up sheet will be next to the notice board. 

On Wednesday 18th June we have our whole school sports day.  The pre-school children will do a couple of short races before the older children begin. Then we will make our way back to pre-school to enjoy being spectators behind our playground fence.
Children that are not usually in on a Wednesday are welcome to join us for the races, but they will have to rejoin their families once we have finished. 

Another exciting date for the calendar will be our graduation celebration and end of year teddy bears picnic to be held on Wednesday 16th July. The graduation celebration will start at 11.30 and then we will move on to our teddy bears picnic after.   This invitation is to all the children and families, it is a lovely way to say goodbye to our older children who are leaving us for school, but also an end of year celebration for everyone. 
Families are welcomed to bring blankets and picnics to sit in our garden area.  



Kind regards,
Jo Rickard 
Pre-School Manager
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